
 

 
October 22, 2018 
 
 
Dear Members of AAANE and Participants, 
  
I would like to congratulate you on Mushaira 2018. 
  
I hope you have a beautiful day filled with cultural understanding through the arts and 
poetry.  Your organization’s message of charity and education is highlighted on this day 
through your celebration of Sir Syed Ahmad Khan, founder of AMU. 
  
Events like this have a positive impact on the entire community. Again, I wish you well, and 
congratulate you on another successful year. 
  
Sincerely, 

Deborah B. Goldberg 
Treasurer and Receiver General  

 


